Dear Homeowners,

The HOA Board will be hosting the annual meeting on October 9, 2022 at 2:00 at the Bella
Housa Clubhouse. This will be our first in person meeting since the pandemic. Notification
with agenda details of the meeting will got out in the following format.

- Personal Email of homeowners on file

- FB Group: www.facebook.com/groups/231926403825432/?ref=share
- HOA Website: www.bellahousavillage.com

- Flyers to residents home

Should you find it necessary to be contacted in a different format, please reach out and let us
know ASAP. We will accommodate any reasonable requests as possible. We look forward to,
and appreciate, your participation.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please reach out via the email below.
bellahousaassociation@gmail.com.

Thank You,
Bella Housa Village HOA Board


http://www.facebook.com/groups/231926403825432/?ref=share



